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BUSINESS AMBASSADOR TO THE UNITED ARAB 
EMIRATES 

 

 
 

  
To: The Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

of the United Arab Emirates to the Russian Federation 

 

H.E. MOHAMMAD AHMAD ALJABER 

 
  

 

      Your Excellency, 

 

On behalf of the All-Russia Public Organisation Business Russia we would like to express our 

gratitude to the United Arab Emirates in your person for the support during such a difficult period 

for our state. 

Russian business has found itself in a difficult position under the severe sanctions imposed by 

European countries: in an instant, cooperation links and logistics channels built up over the years 

were disrupted, export and investment projects were frozen.  

Against this background, the outlined position of the leadership of the United Arab Emirates and 

the Russian Federation on the further development of bilateral relations between our countries was 

a significant support for the Russian business community. 

Russia and the Emirates have always been linked by close business and cultural ties. I am sure 

that even in this difficult period, our countries will step up economic cooperation and work together 

in the paradigm of friendship and good neighbourliness. 

Thank you personally, Your Excellency, for your constructive engagement and support for the 

many endeavours of Business Russia. 

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Business Ambassador  

of Business Russia to the UAE 

M.А. Zagornov 
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